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Partner Russell Greenblatt will speak on "Recent Developments Regarding VEBAs" prior to the 
Health Care Administrators Association conference on Tuesday, July 14. He will speak to third-party 
administrators and brokers of self-insured medical benefit plans on the latest developments on 
voluntary employees' beneficiary associations (VEBAs).

For more information, click here.
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